MOUNT AIRY CLAY BREAKERS GARDEN CLUB

MARCH 1991

The meeting opened at 8 P.M. at the home of Dottie Garrison, with President Marion thanking all for coming out on such a bad evening. Weather-wise.

There were 7 members in attendence.

Treasurer's Report: JoAnn: The balance is\$1,111.11 Dues are expected to be paid by April. They are \$15.00. JoAnn read a letter from the CHESAPEKE BAY FOUNDATION thanking the club for the donation sent to them.

New Business: Marion and Marie went to the awards forcemony. Marion told us of our awards and then called for volunteers for the federation meeting on the 26th of March.

Marie told us of a trip to TOUDOR HOUSE $\dot{\omega}n$ Georgetown on May 17th.

Marion read a note from the Governor concerning "PROGRAM OPEN SPACE." A "Thank-You" note was also read from Senator Mike Miller for Program Open Space.

, The
Design Of The Month was presented by Margaret Hicks.
In keeping with the forthcoming Spring season, the design was made of Jonquils and Fasciated Willow.

Esther twlls us that Billy Sandsbury from District 1 requested an updating of the club's history. Esther did update, and mailed it in to her.

Horticulture: Peggy brought a species of Mahonia.

Margaret Hicks won the door prize. A pot of Oxalis (Shammrocks.)

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

The club,s annual Auction was then presented with Marie White as Auctioneer. All present enjoyed the evening.

Refreshments were then served by Hostess Dottie Garrisom.